Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2011 2:55 PM

To: jsiudyla’

Cc: jcook@peralta.edu

Subject: RE: 501 5th Avenue, Oakland, CA 94606, Fuel Leak Case Number RO0000384
Ms. Siudyla,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a work plan for case RO0384 is extended to July 11, 2011.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: jsiudyla [mailto:jsiudyla@accenv.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2011 2:38 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: jcook@peralta.edu

Subject: 501 5th Avenue, Oakland, CA 94606, Fuel Leak Case Number RO0000384

Mr. Wickham,

As we discussed on the phone, ACC and Peralta Community College District are in the process of solidifying a
contact to prepare the work plan requested in the March 9, 2011 letter from your office. ACC on behalf

of Peralta Community College District is requesting a one month extension to the deadline for this work plan as
we wait for the contact to be finalized. The new deadline would then be July 9, 2011.

Please let me know if this is acceptable.

Thanks,

Julia Siudyla

Project Geologist

Environmental Division Director
ACC Environmental Consultants
7977 Capwell Drive

Oakland, CA 94621

ph: 510-638-8400 x110
Cell: 510-773-0752
fax: 510-638-8404

|siudyla@accenv.com







